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October 17, 2011

VIA OVERNIGHT COURIER

Mr. David W. Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250
Re:
In the Matter of Puget Sound Energy, Inc.’s Proposed Request for Proposals,
Docket No. UE-111405
Request for Proposals for All Generation Sources
Dear Mr. Danner:

Consistent with the Commission’s Order No. 01 Approving Requests for Proposals in Docket No. UE-111405, enclosed for the Commission’s records are thirteen (13) copies of Puget Sound Energy, Inc.’s (“PSE”) Request for Proposals for All Generation Sources (the “2011 All-Source RFP”). Also enclosed is an electronic copy of this filing on the enclosed CD-ROM.

PSE is submitting as the following Attachments A, B, C, and D to this letter a number of minor revisions made by PSE to the proposed 2011 All-Source RFP:

Attachment A – Summary of Revisions to the 2011 All-Source RFP;
Attachment B – Redlined revisions to the main text of the 2011 All-Source RFP;
Attachment C – Redlined revisions to Exhibit B of the 2011 All-Source RFP; and

Attachment D – Redlined revisions to Exhibit C of the 2011 All-Source RFP.

These revisions are tracked to show the revisions that PSE has made to the proposed 2011 All-Source RFP filed in Docket No. UE-111405 on August 1, 2011. Several of the proposed changes resulted from PSE’s consideration of requests for clarification provided in response to the proposed 2011 All-Source RFP. Other revisions represent “clean up” revisions that PSE discovered after the filing on August 1, 2011.

PSE has provided notice of its filing to more than 300 power marketing companies, utilities, and other entities involved in development or provision of electric energy resources, including representatives of stakeholders who participated in PSE’s 2011 IRP process. Each of the 2011 All-Source RFP issued today can be viewed at the following web site address:  http://pse.com/aboutpse/EnergySupply/Pages/Acquiring-Energy.aspx. PSE will also be providing notice of the filing to a variety of trade publications.

Questions regarding the 2011 All-Source RFP should be addressed to Chris Bevil, Manager, Resource Acquisition, at 425-456-2757.

Thank you for your assistance.
Very truly yours,

Jason Kuzma
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